

## NATIONAL COUNCIL OF EDUCATION MONTREAL COMMITTEE

December 19th, 1929.

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., Principal, McGill University, M O N T R E A L.

My dear Sir Arthur:-

Mr. Howard Murray has requested me to send to you a copy of circular letter which it is proposed to send out to representatives of the dramatic organizations in Montreal and vicinity.

At the same time Mr. Murray requests me not to send out the circular until you have signified your approval thereof.

As soon as you conveniently can will you kindly cause a message to be sent me as to whether this may now be put in the mail?

I am,

Sincerely yours

Hon. - Secretary.